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Jan 14, 2019 
 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC TEST 

ELECTRONIC VOTING SYSTEMS 

FOR THE TOWNS OF HULL, PLOVER, 

SHARON AND STOCKTON 

PORTAGE COUNTY, WISCONSIN 

Notice is hereby given of the Public Test of optical scan tabulating equipment to be conducted on 
Wednesday February 13, 2019 at 8:00 a.m. at the Town of Hull Municipal Building and at 9:00 
a.m. at the following respective Municipal Buildings in the Towns of Plover and Stockton and 
at 10:00 a.m. at the respective Municipal Building in the Town of Sharon.  This test, required by 
Wisconsin State Statute 5.84, is open to the general public.  Said equipment will be used at the 
Spring Primary Election on February 19, 2019 

Dated this 14
th
 day of January, 2019 

Classified Display Ad February 9, 2019 

 


